
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PENRO MARINDUQUE

July 5, 2021

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

The OIC-PENR Officer

COVID-19 REPORT IN PENRO MARINDUQUE

Submitted are the Weekly Monitoring of Health Status Reports on COVID-19 for the 
period of June 27-July 2, 2021 (Week 1) and July 5-9, 2021 (Week 2) in PENRO Marinduque 
using the prescribed format.

Please be informed that there are two (2) personnel in this Office that were tested positive 
to COVID-19 (RT-PCR). Hence, ten (10) of our personnel who are close contacts underwent 
swab testing by the Boac Rural Health Unit (RHU) today conducted in the Office, while, some 
personnel who are also with minimal exposures but with no symptoms experienced are under 
home quarantine until July 9, 2021.

Likewise, office disinfection were conducted on July 2, 2021 and July 5, 2021.

For information and record.
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